


Warsaw Christian Church 
October 8, 2023 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Welcome & Announcements & Greeting Time…….…Phil Case 

Invocation/Lord’s Prayer/Gloria Patri……………………………... 

Hymn of Praise….....“My Hope is Built” ……..#537 vss 1, 2 & 3 
                    

                                                          
Children’s Moment…………...………...………...Shirley Warnick 

Prayer Hymn……………..“Rock of Ages”……….…...#214 vss 1 & 4 

Prayer Requests……………………………………………………. 
Pastoral Prayer…………………………………………..Phil Case 

Special Music….………………….…….………..…Diana Bradley 
   

 
Scripture/Message….…Psalms 121: 1-2; Acts 4:11……….…… 
                 "Where Do We Go!”………………………Phil Case 

                
                               
Hymn of Invitation/Communion Hymn……………………………. 
“Stand By Me”……………………………………...#629 vss 1 & 3 

 
 

Invitation to the Lord’s Table………………..……..Spike Wright 
Words of Institution ……..…….…..Spike Wright, Molly Carlton

        

                                                                

Benediction……………………………………….………Phil Case 
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                OFFERING RECEIVED LAST SUNDAY: $1,025.00 

                 AMOUNT NEEDED EACH WEEK: $1,530.00 

   

                                                         

                     

                   

                                

 

     



  

                                      

 

CONGREGATIONAL CHORAL BENEDICTION………………. 

“Go in Peace” 
Go in peace and the peace of God 

Be with you this day, 
Go in peace and the peace of God be with you 

always.
Celebrate and share the joy!

Celebrate new life! 
Go in peace and the peace of God be with you 

always. 

  
***************************************************** 

                   

PHILIP W. CASE
Call AND/OR Text (502) 682-5995
EMAIL: pcase211@gmail.com or

warsawchristianchurchky@gmail.com

FACEBOOK: warsawchristianchurch
WEB PAGE: warsawchristianchurch.org

***WORSHIP SERVICE IS STREAMED LIVE ON THE CHURCH
FACEBOOK PAGE AND ARCHIVED FOR LATER VIEWING
https://www.facebook.com/warsawchristianchurch

OFFERING RECEIVED LAST SUNDAY: $1,025.00
AMOUNT NEEDED EACH WEEK: $1,530.00 
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                OFFERING RECEIVED LAST SUNDAY: $1,025.00 

                 AMOUNT NEEDED EACH WEEK: $1,530.00 

   

                                                         

                     

                   

                                

 

     



                            

                                        PRAYER LIST                                             

CURRENT: Laura Hansen, Doreen Main, Millie Proctor, Allen Jones    
EXTENDED: Randy Mefford (Tonia), Thelma Wallace (Penny), Chloey 
Madison Duncan (Gex Diuguid),Leroy Tunstall, Summer Thomas and 
Colter Kyle Wayne Thomas, Jason Smith, Todd Draper (Doreen); those in 
extended care living facilities (Gladys Baker), are homebound and/or 
facing other ongoing health-related issues. 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS                               

ALL ABOUT OCT. 15: Bill McDonald will be in the pulpit while I’m visiting with 
David. I will post all about his sermon in next week’s edition of the WEN.  >The 
Third Sunday Potluck is set for that day. I will be at the door with my list.  >The next 
noodles carryout is that day, too. Let’s keep the bin and envelopes full. 

ONE CHOCOLATE CRAWL SPOT LEFT: There is only one time spot left to sign 
up for our church’s participation in the Annual Chocolate Crawl from 11 a.m.-4 p.m. 
Saturday, Oct. 14. Volunteers will pass out chocolate treats and greet visitors at the 
church.                        

TRUNK-OR-TREAT IN THE WORKS: Last year our church participated in the 
trunk-or-treat event on Halloween, and we will do so again this year. At this point, 
we don’t have all the details so mark the date and stand by.          

BIBLES ADDED TO BLESSING BOX: New Bibles have been added to our 
Blessing Box to provide nourishment for the spirit as the food provides sustenance 
for the body. There’s also information about the church in a mailbox on the side of 
the Box.                                   

W2W, SEEKERS CONTINUE: The fall session of W2W and Seekers is underway 
and continues on Wednesday with supper at 5:30 p.m. and the lesson from 6-7. 
Seekers meets in the parsonage from 6-8 p.m. where the group is studying From the 
Judaism of Jesus to the Christianity of Paul by Igor P. Lipovsky.(Supper is open to 
all, but we need a count, so please let Shirley, Sally or me know. There’s also a 
donation jar to help defray the expense.)                                                         

CAN RECYCLING CONTINUES: Recycling for W2W: Aluminum can recycling to 
help fund W2W continues with more of you responding each week. Please bring 
your rinsed cans to church and crush them if possible. If you have any questions or 
would like to help with this project, contact Sarah Colbert at                                       
warsawchristianchurchky@gmail.com 


